Glad everyone's enjoying the story boxes.

Can you please let a member of staff know when they are returned so activities can be replaced.

SENco

If you have any concerns with your child's speech or behaviour. Please speak to your child's keyworker or SENco(Clare). We are here to help. Clare has completed her Makaton and Sparkey Training.



Birthdays

Goncalo 4 yrs India 4 yrs

Dilton Marsh Pre-School Newsletter October 2013

Telephone number -01373 826693

Email-diltonmarshpreschool@hotmail.co.uk

Chair-Jack Luxford
Treasurer- Needed
Admissions-Amanda Hudd
Secretary-Emma South
Play Leader-Karon Levett
Deputy Leader-Mary-Ann Glass
Key Worker-Tracy Cavalla
Key worker-Penny Couldrake
Play Assistant- Sarah Couldrake
SENCO(Special Educational Needs Coordinator)
Clare Chalke

Committee Members Urgently Needed

We are in desperate need for a treasurer

and secretary. Please see a member of staff if you able

to volunteer a small amount of time to your pre-school.

Rag Bag

Please find a bag attached details of what to put in it can be found on back of packet.

Clothes

May we please remind you to name all items of clothing?

Absence

If your child is going to be absent please could you inform us?

Parents Afternoon

Wednesday 13 November 3pm-4pm approximately Come along to speak to your child's keyworker and to see your child's learning journey.

Please see Tracy to arrange a convenient time as she is unable to attend that day.

Policy of the Month, No 8. Bullying. Please Read.

Fundraising

As you know we like to support other charities and this year we its Crackerjack Children's Trust, supporting children with severe disabilities. Information to follow.

Easy Fundraising. Do you shop online?
If so please could you register with
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/childcaregroup

Whenever you shop online with over 2.700 retailers your pre-school receives a donation. Thank you

<u>Half Term</u>

We break up on 24th October

And return on 6th November

Have a lovely break...